SECRETARY REPORT JULY 12, 2020

The scheduled meeting of the ASC did not occur due to a mix-up with the Zoom network We apologize to all the GSR's , Subcommittee members and general fellowship who attempted to participate. There were, however, reports submitted by the Activities Chair and the Treasurer. These are both important to the fellowship and will be included here. Thank you all for your support and willingness to step up and hold the Area and the fellowship together during these uncertain times.

The next scheduled meeting of the ASC will be August 9. 2020, at 3:30pm, format to be determined. Please check with suncoast area website closer to the date for details

Respectfully,

Sandy S

Area Secretary